
Unitil Service Corp. 

April 23, 2008 

BY OVERNIGHT MAIL 

Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. ~ r u i t  St, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 

Re: JOINT PETITION FOR APPROVAL OF STOCK 
ACQUISITION Docket No. DG 08-048 

ERRATA 

Dear Secretary Howland: 

Enclosed on behalf of Unitil Corporation ("Unitiln), please find an 
original and seven (7) copies of a revised Schedule LMB-3 to the testimony of 
Unitil witness Laurence Brock, which in attached to the "Joint Petition for 
Approval of Stock Acquisitionn filed in this docket on March 31, 2008. There is 
an incorrect reference in the original Schedule LMB-3. Please discard the 
original and insert this revised Schedule LMB-3 into the filing. 

An electronic copy of the filing is being sent by e-mail, as required by 
N.H. Code Admin. Pro. Puc 203.03. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to call me at (603) 773-6440. 

7~~ Attorney Gary Epler for Unitil 

Enclosure 

Gary M. Epler cc: Edward Damon, Staff Counsel 
Chief Regulatory Attorney Meredith Hatfield, Consumer Advocate (2 copies) 
6 Liberty Lane West 
Hampton, NH 03842-1720 Patricia French, Lead Counsel, NiSource Corporate Services 

Scott J. Mueller, Esq., Dewey & LeBoeuf LLP 
Phone: 603-773-6440 
Fax: 603-773-6640 
Email: epler@unitil.com 




